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If calling ask for:  

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 13 May 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parental Survey 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to improving the educational opportunities and provision in 
Lesmahagow High School, we would like to enlist your help in completing our parental survey 
which will be used to inform our School Improvement Plan.  This in turn outlines what we plan to do 
in the coming years.  The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete and we would 
be most grateful if you could do so by Friday, 24th May 2019. 
 
The survey can be accessed using the following link: 
 

Parental Survey Link 

I look forward to receiving your responses and thank you again for taking the time to complete this 
questionnaire. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKZ9KcyDrQTtLkMo6Ly44bzJUNk0xR1NMQ0VKTUVZQzJQM0JFRFY5NktPTS4u

